
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Parents of those children in Primary 2/3 self-
isolating as a result of Covid 19 
 
I have asked Mrs McCourt to arrange some work 
for children to do at home during their period of 
self-isolation. This can now be collected from 
school today, Friday, 04 September 2020, 
between 1.30pm and 2.30pm or if there are 
siblings in school parents can then collect the 
work when collecting their other child(ren), either 
today Friday or Monday 
 
Alternatively, can collect this work on Monday 7th 
September during the same time period. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 

 
 

Donal Keenan 
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